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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Christmas Dinner Day 
 
 

 

On Wednesday our wonderful caterers hosted our Christmas Dinner 
Day. The children enjoyed eating a Christmas Dinner with their 

teachers and teaching assistants whilst listening to Christmassy music 

and dressing up for the occasion. It was a festive time for all 😊    

Attendance  
 

The top 3 classes for attendance for this week 
were: 

1. 4AB – 97% 
2. 4PS – 96% 
3. RKL – 95% 

Well done 4AB       
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 19th December – Y3 Christmas 
Performance 

• 19th December – EYFS & KS1 Winter 
Disco 

• 20th December – KS2 Winter Disco 

• 21st December – End of term 

• 22nd December – Teacher Training Day 

• 8th January – Teacher Training Day 

• 11th January – Y6 Library visit  

• 18th January – Y5 Library visit  

• 25th January – Y4 Library visit  

• 12th February – 19th February – Half 
term 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we 

are so PROUD of you       
 

Nursery & Reception, you are all stars after 
performing at the nativity.  
Year 1: Lawton & Sophia 
Year 2: Nella & Michael  
Year 3: Genny & Artem 
Year 4: Sarah & Lohaign 
Year 5: Priya & Ivana 
Year 6: Bobbi 
 

Year 4 Inspire Workshop 
What an amazing turn out to our first ever Year 4 Inspire workshop! 
Our Year 4 pupils showcased their learning and became the experts 

who taught their Parents/Carers for the morning. Thank-you to all that 
came to support the event, we have had some superb feedback and 

will be putting on more events like this in the future       
 
 
 

 

Staffing Update 
We have successfully hired a Deputy Headteacher who will be 

joining Oakfield Primary Academy in January 2024. Mrs How has 
many years of teaching experience and has worked for Reach2 
Academy Trust in the past. We are excited for Mrs How to join 

our school in the Spring term        
 

 

 

Winter Disco 
Please check correspondence in relation to 

the Winter Disco arrangements. 
Thank-you to our amazing, dedicated PTA 

who have organised this exciting event       
Thank-you to Mr Harvey who will be DJ’ing 

the event!     
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